Original Message-----
From: Stephen Houston [mailto:shouston@ling.mq.edu.au] 
Sent: Saturday, 12 April 2003 12:25 AM
To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN)
Subject: To whom it may concern
To whom it may concern
 

Please excuse the incomplete sentence in my previous correspondence as that message was sent prematurely or deleted accidentally. What I was writing was that I believe that the specialist portfolio commissioners play an important role in supporting the depth and the degree to which certain aspects of HREOC work is pursued. That structure should not be changed. 
I believe the Bill should be rejected and that the HREOC should be left unadjusted on its most independent footing, particularly at this point in time because of complex racial issues arising from notoriously antagonistic conservative rhetoric and policies. HREOC is an important part of political correctness: a strategy for promoting the kind of conducive and intellegent respect between differing perspectives that will acheive true responsible governance of society. HREOC as it stands is an important independent check against governments of the day insisting on their own picture of fairness between members of Australia society.
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